
 
 
 

BARRINGTON PLANNING BOARD PUBLIC NOTICE 
Land Use Department 
Barrington Town Hall 

PO Box 660 
333 Calef Highway 

Barrington, NH 03825 
 

September 19, 2022 
 
The Planning Board will hold a public hearing on the revocation on the conditional approval of a subdivision of 
property located off Franklin Pierce Highway (Map 239, Lot 1), owned by David and Glenda Henderson, on 
October 4, 2022 at 6:30 PM at the Meeting Room located at the Town Hall at 4 Signature Dr., Barrington, NH 
03825. 
 
 Pursuant to RSA 676:4-a, I(a), the Barrington Planning Board has revoked the conditional approval of a 
subdivision of property located off Franklin Pierce Highway (Map 239, Lot 1), owned by David and Glenda 
Henderson, which conditional approval was granted on June 7, 2021, as well as the one-year extension of that 
approval, which was granted by the board on July 19, 2022. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Land Use department via phone at (603) 664-5798 or email at 
planning@barrington.nh.gov. Files on the application and item above, including the full text of any proposed 
ordinances, regulations, or other initiatives are available for inspection in the Land Use Department Office, 
Monday through Thursday from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. or on the Town’s website.  
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